
  

 

NZX ANNOUNCEMENT 

6 October 2023 
 
 
Quayside Holdings Limited (‘Quayside’) is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr Warren Parker 
to the role of independent Chair effective 1 November 2023. 
 
Dr Parker has been an Independent Director on Quayside’s Board since 2015.  Dr Parker has held a 
variety of governance positions, including most recently Chair of Pāmu, Chair of FarmIQ Systems 
Limited and Director of Farmland Cooperative Trading Society.  Dr Parker has also chaired the Forestry 
Ministerial Advisory Group and the Advisory Board for Griffith Enterprises (the commercialisation arm 
of Griffith University) and is a member of the Board of Genomics Aotearoa. 
 
Sir Robert McLeod, Quayside’s outgoing Chair, said, “We are delighted that Dr. Parker will succeed 
me in the role of Chair.  He is a highly reputable governance professional with experience in various 
industries.  Dr. Parker’s leadership, strategic thinking and clarity of purpose will steer Quayside into 
its next stage of growth.” 
 
The Quayside Board would like to acknowledge and thank Sir Robert McLeod for his outstanding 
contribution to Quayside over the past seven years and his unwavering commitment to delivering 
sustainable growth and dividends to the wider Bay of Plenty community. 
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